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03/10/2019  12:56:052019/4295/P OBJ andrea 

speziale-bagliacca

I am the owner of 9 daleham mews ( nw3 5db) and i wish to dispute this application 

the planned erection would effectively get these householder to end up looking through my property windows 

limiting my tenants privacy as well as diminishing massively the light coming through the windows for many 

hours in the day .

this would make my property value go down massively as already the windows are getting little light . this 

would make my property almost limit my ability to rent the property with such a light and privacy issues!

 

please prevent this application to go through !

03/10/2019  15:44:292019/4295/P OBJ simon Legg The application in it's current form completely blocks out the light into my rear facing windows which is clearly 

shown on the downloaded sunlight drawings at 8am. It will also reduce light at all other times as the roof 

extension wall facing goes vertically upwards from my rear wall by some 3 plus metres making it an eyesore 

block of brick directly in front of all my rear facing windows - two of which I have planning to change to 

Dormers which will make the outlook and light issue unbearable. I strongly object to this proposal on the above 

basis and that other rooms could be created at a lower level for Bedrooms not thereby necessitating a huge 

additional storey on 10 Belsize Park Mews. This application will do nothing to enhance the look of the area and 

will overhang adjacent properties.
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